
 

 

 

Monday 25th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 

Choughs – Phonics for Parents 

 

 

On Thursday morning there will be a phonics open session for parents.  Parents are 

encouraged to remain in the school after drop off and observe the first learning session of 

the day where the phonics learning process will be demonstrated and explained.  

Understanding the process will help you to support your child when reading at home.   

 

We are looking forward seeing you in the classroom.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Ferguson 

 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  


